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HB 2228 By Representatives Sawyer, Cody, Van De Wege and Riccelli

Concerning fees for health information.

Referred to Committee on APPROPRIATIONS.

HB 2229 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to reforming Washington's excise tax structure to improve its fairness and
to adequately fund education and essential public services.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.

HB 2230 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services by modifying and
improving the fairness of Washington's excise tax system by narrowing or eliminating
tax preferences, reinstating a previously expired surtax on certain business and
occupation taxes while increasing the small business tax credit, and implementing
marketplace fairness in Washington.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.
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HB 2231 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services by implementing
marketplace fairness in Washington.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.

HB 2232 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services by modifying and
improving the fairness of Washington's excise tax system by reinstating a previously
expired surtax on certain business and occupation taxes while increasing the small
business tax credit and implementing marketplace fairness in Washington.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.

HB 2233 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services by modifying and
improving the fairness of Washington's excise tax system by narrowing or eliminating
tax preferences and reinstating a previously expired surtax on certain business and
occupation taxes while increasing the small business tax credit.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.

HB 2234 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services by modifying and
improving the fairness of Washington's excise tax system by narrowing or eliminating
tax preferences and implementing marketplace fairness in Washington.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.

HB 2235 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services by modifying and
improving the fairness of Washington's excise tax system.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.

HB 2236 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services while improving the
fairness of Washington's excise tax system by reinstating a previously expired surtax
on certain business and occupation taxes while increasing the small business tax
credit.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.
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HB 2237 By Representative Carlyle

Relating to investing in education and essential public services while improving the
fairness of Washington's excise tax system by narrowing or eliminating tax
preferences.

Referred to Committee on FINANCE.

HB 2238 By Representative Hunter

Relating to the early childhood education and assistance program.

Referred to Committee on APPROPRIATIONS.

HB 2239 By Representatives Hunter, Lytton, Sullivan and Carlyle

Concerning implementation of a plan for fulfilling Article IX obligations.

Referred to Committee on APPROPRIATIONS.

ESSB 6080 By Senate Committee on Ways & Means (originally sponsored by Senators Dammeier,
Keiser, Honeyford, Conway and Pedersen)

Financing public school facilities necessary to support state-funded all-day
kindergarten and class size reduction in kindergarten through third grade.

Referred to Committee on CAPITAL BUDGET.

SB 6092 By Senator Roach

Providing funding for certain commissioned court marshals of county sheriff's offices
to be added to the definition of uniformed personnel for the purposes of public
employees' collective bargaining.

Referred to Committee on LABOR.
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